Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Lawrence, Cortez [cortez.lawrence@dhs.gov]

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 2:02 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Rhodes Consultants

Subject: "147 - Reevaluation of the NIOSH policy on emergency escape support breathing system or

buddy-breather device used with open-circuit self-contained breathing apparatus.”

| fully support the re-evaluation of the use of “buddy Breathing” devices as an approved use of SCBA.
As a long time user, trainer, and arguably innovator in SCBA techniques and use, this is an
intrinsically important capability for interior firefighters that should get full consideration as an
operational option. v/R

Cortez Lawrence, PhD,

US Fire Administration/FEMA
Department of Homeland Security
16825 S. Seton Ave. F-103

National Emergency Training Center
Emmitsburg, MD 21727
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